
 

 

 

 

 

URGENT NOTICE FOR STUDENTS

All students of 4th and 6th semester of all Undergraduate (UG) classes
of all streams are informed that their admit cards will be distributed
manually at the specified counters in the college which will be
intimated on students notice board and WhatsApp groups.

They are further directed to login with their respective IDs on the
student portal i.e student.sggscollege.ac.in on 25th April 2025 and pay
the levied fine for missed classes and take a print of receipt to present
on the counter from 25th April onwards.
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